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January 13, 2025 

 

 

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President of the Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers, 

 

The City will again host the St. Patrick’s Day Parade. The Parade Committee has worked with  

city staff to review the logistics of the event and have finalized the route. This year the route will 

again end at Elm Street rather than proceeding to Grove Street to help minimize costs. In 

addition, the closure for the Family Fun Zone has been streamlined and shortened without 

changing the hours of the activities.  

 

In addition to Board Approval, the Parade will be declared, and the route will be advertised in 

the Register as per ordinance and the City will use its Everbridge notification system to alert  

residents in the vicinity of the route. 

 

City staff will continue to work with the Parade Committee to ensure a successful event. I  

respectfully request the approval of the associated road closures for this annual event. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Rebecca Bombero 

Deputy Chief Administrative Officer  

 


